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Our Resources

Group 
Contributions

Faithful 
Fivers

• Only 13% of A.A. groups 
in St. Paul contribute to 
Intergroup in any given 
month

• Less than 20 A.A. 
members in St. Paul are 
Faithful Fivers



Our Requirements

In order for Intergroup to help the A.A. 
groups in St. Paul carry their message, 
the things listed must be in place. As 
was once said by a Regional Trustee: 
“The water (A.A. program) is free — 
but the piping (services) costs money.”



Our 
Challenges

• Cost of inventory (Literature and Merchandise) is 
increasing


• Potential increase in facilities leasing costs of $250 
to $500 per month


• Need to add software to better manage volunteer 
efforts - potential cost $80/month


• Ongoing staff training on software and hardware

• Reduced sales over the last few 
years


• Reduced Contributions as well

• Little increase in the number of 

Faithful Fivers



Intergroups progress 
and survival rests in our 

hands.



We Can!

Talk about Intergroup and what it does it in the groups you visit!


Join the Intergroup Outreach Committee and visit groups to 
carry the Intergroup message



We Can!

Talk about Intergroup, and how important it is to 
support it,  with the people in A.A. that you know 
and meet with — and ask them to do the same.

WORD OF MOUTH



We Can!
Encourage groups to become contributors, or 

increase their contribution.

Set up regular transfer 
from a group bank card 

or checking account 
through Intergroup.

Bank



We Can!
Join the Faithful Fivers

Arrange to have a specific amount billed 
to your credit/debit card, or transferred 

from your checking account 



If every group in St. Paul were to 
increase their contribution to St. Paul 

Intergroup by $10.00 per month we would 
be in very good shape going forward!


